T February 8, 1994

RENCE PNO-II-94-006

This preliminary notification constitutes EARLY notice of events of POSSIBLE
safety or public interest significance. The information is as initially
received without verification or evaluation, and is basically all that is
known by the Region II staff on this date.

Facility

Carolina Power & Light Co. Notification of Unusual Event
Robinson 2 Alert

Hartsville,South Carolina Site Area Emeriency

Dockets: 50-261 General Emergen.y

X Not Applicable

Subject: RESTART OF H. B. ROBINSON UNIT 2

On November 18, 1993, Carolina Power & Light Company (CP&L) made the
decision to place H. B. Robinson Unit 2 in cold shutdown because of a
concern with an incorrect core reload (see PNO-II-93-064). Having
determined that CP&L satisfied the commitments of the associated November
19, 1993 Confirmation of Action Letter, NRC concurred with the restart of
H. B. Robinson on February 7, 1994. The unit is currently conducting a

reactor startup. NRC (Region II) will continue to provide around-the-
clock restart coverage.

This information is current as of 1:00 p.m., on February 8, 1994.

The State of South Carolina has been notified.

Contact: R. E. CARROLL
(404)331-5543
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